
Mask Policy Update 
As voted on by the Tucson International Academy 

School Board on 4-27-21 the following policy is in effect as of 5-20-21 

 

In response to Governor Doug Ducey’s Executive Order Emergency Measure 2020-04 rescinding the 

mandatory mask order and subsequent legislation masks are currently optional for all students, visitors, 

staff and teachers at all Tucson International Academy properties. 

If this policy were to change, notification protocols will be followed for the public and Tucson 

International Academy students and their families. 

 

Please make note of these official changes to the mask rules at 

Tucson International Academies. 


